
 

Reminder to apply for Pfizer mental health journalism
fellowship

Journalists wishing to enter the newly launched Pfizer Mental Health Journalism Awards for 2011/2012 are reminded they
need to apply to Marion Scher, by calling +27 (0) 82 467 6046 or emailing her on az.oc.noci@onruoj  before the end of
June 2011. Supported by Pfizer and the South African Depression and Anxiety Group (SADAG) two journalists will be
awarded a stipend of R25 000 per person.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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